
Hannah Freeman
Headteacher
Old Tye Avenue, Biggin Hill TN16 3LY
01959 575 846
www.bigginhillprimary.com
admin@bigginhillps.com

15th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

World Cup
As you are probably aware, the Men’s Football World Cup kicks off on the 20th November in
Qatar. As a school we want to celebrate the World Cup and give the children the opportunity
to support their own country as well as be aware of how the tournament works. Each class
will take part in a World Cup draw, with each child picking a country from a hat to watch out
for and monitor their progress.

In addition to this, World Cup challenges will be sent out for each key stage on Monday 21st
November. These challenges are optional for pupils and will be a mixture of footballing
challenges and creative tasks such as designing their own football kits. When each
challenge is completed your child should colour the football and ask an adult to sign to say
they have completed it. These can be completed over the period of the World Cup and
brought back no later than 16th December. In exchange for completing the challenge, your
child will receive a World Cup Challenge certificate.

England’s first game of the tournament takes place on Monday 21st November at 1pm. We
are giving the children the opportunity to watch this game at school in their classrooms.
Some children may choose not to watch the game and they will be provided with activities to
complete that are linked to the World Cup.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at:
e.sanford@bigginhillps.com.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sanford

Mrs Sanford
PE Lead
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